




Important Patient Notice
Mounjaro (Tirzepatide) Prescribing

From 23rd June, the NHS is allowing Mounjaro to be prescribed for some patients with obesity or type 2 diabetes.

We know there’s a lot of interest, but at the moment GP practices like ours haven’t been given the resources or support to offer this safely. It’s not just a prescription - it needs thorough monitoring and follow-up.

Until our local NHS (the ICB) sets up a funded service, we’re unable to offer Mounjaro through the surgery.

Thanks for understanding – we’ll share any updates as soon as we have them.
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